
 
 
 
 
For residents of Washington State: 
 

A SUMMARY OF YOUR RIGHTS UNDER THE STATE OF WASHINGTON FAIR CREDIT REPORTING 

ACT 

 
The State of Washington Fair Credit Reporting Act (WFCRA) is designed to promote accuracy, fairness, 
consumer confidentiality and the proper use of credit data by each consumer reporting agency ("CRA") in 
accordance with the requirements of the WFCRA.  
 
The WFCRA is modeled after the Federal Fair Credit Reporting Act.  The same rights are provided under the 
Federal Fair Credit Reporting Act and you have received A Summary of Your Rights Under the Federal Fair 
Credit Reporting Act.  You can get the complete text of WFCRA RCW 19.182, from the Washington Code 
Revisors Office, P. O. Box 40551, Olympia, WA  98504. 
 
For questions or concerns regarding the WFCRA, please contact:  
 
Attorney General of the State of Washington 
1125 Washington Street S.E. 
P.O. Box 40100 
Olympia, WA 98504-0100 
Phone: 360-753-6200


